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INTERNATIONAL YANG FAMILY TAI CHI CHUAN ASSOCIATION

YANG FAMILY TAI CHI CHUAN
P. O. Box 786 Bothell, WA 98041 USA • Ph: +1 (425) 869-1185 •  www.yangfamilytaichi.com


	Write here: February 18, 2018
 
 
Dear Directors and Instructors,
 
Subject: Change in Policy on Video Recordings
 
In November last year, I had sent a letter to you in regards to video recording for the purpose of assessing instructor applicants.
 
The November letter stated that a video recording of the teaching performance was still required even though the assessment was performed by an examiner in person. The video recording was to be used should there be issues raised by the applicant regarding the assessment by the examiner.
 
For some members of our association, the use of video recording for any purpose related to application for instructors remains a concern and would not make an application for instructor if there is a video recording requirement.
 
The Executive Committee of the association met on this concern and changed this policy. There is no longer a video recording requirement for instructor applicants. Should an applicant raise issues about an assessment by examiner, the applicant can request for another assessment by  examiner. 
 
Please note that instructor applicants who want to use a video recording as a means for assessing his/her teaching performance still have this option. The choice is entirely up to the applicant. The video recording will be reviewed and assessed by an Examiner Committee member.
 
The association documents related to this will be modified to reflect this policy change. This policy is in effect immediately.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Ray Tom
Executive Committee-Vice President 
Documents and Policy Department
 


